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Hi, Angelica,

Thanks for your méssage. No, I never did meet Arnie Nixon. I think I first heard
about him and the collection at ALA in San Francisco a few years ago, at the
slide-show program at which you and a number of other curators gave overviews of
your collecticns. I remember having to leave early for some reason and so did not
have a chance to introduce myself to you then. Then a couple of years ago when I
spoke at the annual Ohioc State conference, I met one of your colleagues, Katie Reid
(I think that's right}, who told me more about the collection. Anyway, I would happy
to take care of the autographing situation one day, and will look forward to our ALA

program.
All best in the mean time--—

Leonard

Leonard S. Marcus
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